
Report of the Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 July 2006 

3. QUESTIONS 
 
 Mr Lowndes had submitted the following question: 
 
 “When will the grey wall at the bottom of Church Street be reduced, as agreed?” 
 
 The Board agreed that staff be advised of this question and asked to arrange for the wall reduction to 

be carried out as had been agreed by the Community Board whilst under Banks Peninsula District 
Council. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


